
SEA SCOUT SHIP 25 October 2021

By Ship 25 Yeoman, Allyson Marion

Activities: 

It was a busy month, Ship 25 did multiple events and trips. 
First we did white water rafting on the Black River in 
Watertown, then on the 8th we went to New Hampshire 
and hiked Mount Monadnock to see the fall foliage. Then 
we stopped at Hampton Beach in NH followed by a trip 
into Salem, Massachusetts for a witch history tour. The 
weekend of October 16th the Ship participated in a Rail 
Trail event at Dryden Lake Park.

Pictured are the Whitewater group, a view from Mt. Monadnock and Rebecca Nurse’s grave near Salem, MA. 


Upcoming: 

There’s a 
weekend 
campout at 
Camp Barton, 
along with work 
on an eagle 
project at TC3 in 
Dryden. 
Highway 
cleanup will be 
Nov14th in 
Dryden.


Meetings:

Meetings are in person and via zoom. Scouts are working on advancement and planning events.


Fundraising: 

The bottle and can drive is still going, people can bring bags down to K&H Redemption Center 
at 900 West State Street in Ithaca and say they are for Sea Scout Ship 25. If you order from 
Amazon, please use the link at ithacaseascouts.org for Amazon Smile, and we will get a portion 
of your sale as a donation. 


Contact:

Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young men and women ages 13-20. Sea Scout Ship 25 meets 
at 6:30pm most Friday nights at the Coast Guard Auxiliary in Ithaca, NY and also offers a zoom 
link for those who can’t attend in person. For more details contact Committee Chairman Jim 
Graney at 607-327-1226 (work/cell) or email jgraney@twcny.rr.com. Additional information and 
a copy of Ship 25's meeting and activity calendar are available at www.ithacaseascouts.org. 

https://ithacaseascouts.org/
http://www.ithacaseascouts.org

